Dr. William

Wood, :
president of the University of ion as part of a Ford Found-
Alaska, was awarded a major ; )
grant from the Ford Foundat-
ion to conduct a study n
Asia this summer.

Under terms of the grant,

Dr. Wood will study the
financing of universities
throughout Asia and then will

Phil-
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vention which is to be held
at Kyung Hee University in
Seoul from June 18 to 20.

“l feel very fortunate, on
behalf of the University of
Alaska, to have the honor of
doing this Ford. Foundation
study,” Dr. Wood said.



